
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Community Advisory Council Members 

 

FROM: Brian Shafritz 

 

DATE: April 26, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Proposed updates to the APCD Environmental Review Guidelines 

 

 

 

Receive and file a staff presentation on proposed updates to the APCD Environmental Review 

Guidelines for implementation of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).  The focus 

will be on the development of significance thresholds for greenhouse gasses (GHG).  This 

presentation is to inform the CAC of the status and to receive feedback from CAC members.  


